
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/19/2015 2:01:26 PM
Subject: FW: Award follow questions

What?

From: Karl B. Allen [mailto:KarlAllen@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 2:00 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Award follow questions

That is not accurate; she said it was being reviewed for approval and she did say that it most likely would not have a 
decision by the presentation date. As of this date we do not know if approved so no alternative date was decided. 
Where are we on this matter? Please answer question.

Karl
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